COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

30th May, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith two copies of the
plan, forwarded with your letter of the 25th instant, of
amended arrangement of forward hold bilge suctions proposed
for Messrse Je0L. Thompson & Sons' Yard Yo, 588, and I have
to inform you that this plan will be approved, as shown and
amended, provided the remaining requirements of Sections 20
and 34 of the Rules (1937=8) be complied with so far as
they are applicables

It 1s noted that the wing suction and
£illing connection to No. 3 double bottom tank 1s stated to
be 4" bore instead of 3" as indicated on the previously
approved plens, In the circumstances, if it is intended
to retain this connection at 4", it will be necessary for
the size of the air pipes to this tank to be increased to

sult.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Swveyors, Secretary.

SUNDERLAND




